Mary Paron-Boswell

From: Terry Holmes <terry@holmesbuilders.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2020 12:50 PM

To: Mary Paron-Boswell

Cc: Megan Lozano

Subject: Blackberry Farm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Mary,

| would like to request an extension for the Blackberry Farms plat. With the event of the current virus situations, | think
we need to request an additional six month extension.

For some good news, we received verbal approval from Joe at the Corps of Engineers Monday approving our 404
permit. He said that we should receive a written approval shortly.

Is there a form that we need to fill out? David Hayes is no longer with us therefore I’'m covering his workload. Thank you
for the help. Terry
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